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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD
The Board of Directors would like to wish each and every one of our members and their loved ones a
Happy Thanksgiving. Though the weather is beginning to change for the worse, there are still plenty of
opportunities to make lasting memories at OGC.  See the attached list of upcoming events. We look
forward to seeing everyone enjoying what YOUR CLUB has to offer during the holdiay season. 

Make sure to get out and pay your 2024 dues before the end of the year to capitalize on the early
payment incentives. See the 2024 dues schedule below. Please reach out to Hunter or a board member
with any questions regarding the 2024 dues. 

OGC Annual Meeting is set for January 15th at 7PM. We are currently accepting nominations for 2024 board
members. If you would like to nominate someone, or would like to nominate yourself, please reach out to
Hunter, or the nominating committee which consists of Annette Faudel, Gary Beard and Jeri Baker.
 

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com
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OAKLAND GOLF CLUB
GOLF SHOP NEWS

Everything in the shop is 20% off except for balls,
gloves and our Fall/Winter clothing. Dozens of golf
balls and gloves are buy 2 get one free. 

Reminder to stop in the golf shop and pay your
2024 dues before the end of the year.

Happy Thanksgiving to everyone from the golf
shop staff! 

Hunter Ferguson, PGA

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com
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OAKLAND GOLF CLUB
LOUNGE NEWS

Lounge opens @ 3:00PM M-F, 10AM S&S.
Happy Hour prices EVERY DAY from 3:00PM-
7:00PM
Sunday food specials available @ 5:00PM,
drawing @ 6:30PM with drink specials and
prizes.

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK TO
STAY IN THE KNOW

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com

LEARN MORE
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www.oaklandnegolfclub.com

2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Shannon Harney- President
Rachel Wise- Vice President
Trevor Preston- Treasurer
Bo Krivohlavek- Secretary
Rex Baldwin
Jeff Baldwin
Preston Walford 
Bill Carlson
Annette Faudel


